GLOBAL ETHICS &
CONFLICT RESOLUTION

Confidential Teacher Reference
Form

Dear Teacher,

Please consider recommending the student who has asked you to support his or her attendance at a
summer program at The University of Texas in Austin. Each participant is selected on the basis of his or
her maturity, enthusiasm, intellectual curiosity and potential to benefit from participation in discussions
about ethics in the world, in conflict resolution training, and in working with others to produce videos, write
songs and create Internet publications. Students do not need to be knowledgeable, just enthusiastic. To
learn more about our program, please visit the website: http://www.utpcr.org/camp/camp.htm.

Please answer these questions and send the answers by email. Your reference is a valued and
important part of our admissions process and your honest responses carry significant weight. Sending it
back constitutes a signature, so don’t worry about printing or copying out the form.

All information you provide is confidential. References submitted to the UTPCR Global Ethics and
Conflict Resolution Summer Symposium are read only by members of the Admissions Committee and
leadership staff.

Thank you for your help!

1. How long have you know the applicant? In what capacity?

2. Using a scale of 1 to 10, with 10 being the highest possible rating, please indicate how you think the
applicant compares to his/her peer group as a student in the following areas:

Intellectual Curiosity: Motivation: Diligence: Academic Achievement:

3. Please comment on the likelihood that the applicant would be a constructive and positive member of a
small group of peers and leaders, who are supportive of one another and open to new experiences and
challenges.

4. If you were leading or teaching at a program such as those described on our website, would you be
eager to have the applicant in your group?

Student Applicant’s Name:

Your Name and Position:
Date:

E-mail address:

Complete this form or answer the questions in a separate email, whichever form is easier for you. You may
also print and mail or FAX the form, if you prefer. Email utpcr@austin.utexas.edu or mail UT Global Ethics
and Conflict Resolution Summer Symposium, 2504A Whitis Ave, CMA7.112, A1105, The University of Texas,
Austin, TX 78712 or FAX 1-512-471-3504
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